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(Return to WM, 623-SS
l Department of Energy

Albuquerque Operations Office c c. - e . wp.m
P.O. Box 5400 b. mMa
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87115

MAR 4 1983

Mr. Edward F. Hawkins
Acting Chief, Low-Level Waste

Licensing Branch
lei. vision of Waste Management
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comnission
7915 Eastern Avenue

! Silver Springs, MD 20910

Dear Mr. Hawkins:
I

Enclosed hereto for concurrence on behalf of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Com-'

| mission (NRC) are three copies of Modification No. A001, Supplemental Agree-
ment to Cooperative Agreement No. DE-FC04-81AL16309 by and between the U.S.

! Department of Energy (DOE) and the State of Utah in support of the UMTRA
| Project in Utah. The Supplemental Agreement establishes document number
l DE-FC04-81AL16309 as the DCE identification for said Agreement, and revises
! the original Agreement in its entirety to reflect standard terms and condi-

tions negotiated by DOE with other affected states.

, Upon NRC's concurrence of the Supplemental Agreement, please return all copies
! to this o ffice. It is requested that the afore'said copies be returned to this

office no later than March 18, 1983. A copy shall be provided to your office
at a later date following execution of the Supplemental Agreement on behalf of
DOE. If we can be of any assiatance to you on this matter, please contact
Donald J. Garcia of my staff at 844-9325 (FTS).

Sincerely,

T @|} .E M 'I/r

Theetis V. Hill
CIRD:ACN:DJG Contract Negotiations Branch
dm:03-01/6806y Contracts & Industrial Relations Division

Enclosure (3)

cc:
J. A. Morley, UMTRA Pro ject

Of fice, AL
R. A. Marque z, OCC , AL
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